
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 28, 2021 

 

Chair Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member Kay Granger  

House Committee on Appropriations 

Subcommittee on Labor, Health and Human Services, Education, and Related Agencies 

US House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding in the amount of $250,000 for Flanner House of Indianapolis Mental 

Health Services Project in fiscal year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Flanner House of Indianapolis, located at 

2424 Dr. MLK Jr St. Indianapolis, IN 46208. 

 

The funding would be used to develop a neighborhood located, non-clinical setting for the 

delivery of mental healthcare, the King Commons Family Wellness Center. The center will be a 

multidisciplinary behavioral health care practice. The Wellness Center will be constructed using 

innovative container technology, which will allow it to be completed in half the time of 

conventional construction. This initiative is a valuable use of taxpayer funds because the center 

provides an array of quality mental health and behavioral health services to individuals, couples, 

and families. The service population includes people of all age ranges. Services include, 

psychopharmacology, individual psychotherapy, substance abuse programs, family counseling 

and group counseling, delivered by a multidisciplinary staff. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

M 
André Carson 

Member of Congress 

 



 


